

"Richard Vuylsteke"

To <wmcheung@legco.gov.hk>

CC

bcc

Subject AmCham Submission to Legco on Nut'n Labeling

2008/05/23 PM 04:49

To: Ms. Flora Tai, Clerk to Subcommittee, Legco

From: Richard Vuylsteke

Re: Hong Kong Government Nutrition Labeling Proposal

Dear Ms. Tai,

We refer to our written submission dated 2 May 2008 and thank you for the letting us attend Legco on 5 May 2008 to present the views of the American Chamber regarding the proposed nutrition labelling regulations.

We note that the Government has now amended its proposal to include within the small volume exemption products that make nutrition claims. We believe this amendment will both protect consumer choice to a wide variety of healthier food products from around the world. The American Chamber supports the Government's amended proposal and urges Legco members to do likewise.

Sincerely,

Richard Vuylsteke President The American Chamber of Commerce in Hong Kong